
Timbercreek Homeowners Association 
Architectural Review Board 

Temporary Storage Container Guidelines 

 

Temporary storage containers (ex. POD’s) are permitted with the following conditions: 

- Property manager/HOA must be notified about the container, reason for its need and 

planned timeframe  

- Container must be placed in the driveway in a manner that does not block the sidewalk 

or encroach on any right of way (per City code) 

- Placement may be for a period of three months. Time extensions will be considered on 

an individual basis, based on reason for need.  
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